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I oppose HB 4106. If passed, this bill undermines the state forest plan and would 

result in more clearcuts, less habitat for salmon and wildlife, and more timber industry 

lawsuits. Please don’t let this bill pass out of committee. Logging is NOT sustainable! 

Trees that took many years to grow can be cut down in minutes! Any fool logger can 

see that the forest will end up as seedlings and christmas tree farm sized forest and 

loggers will have to find jobs doing something else. Removing dead trees from the 

forest robs the forest of soil! Stop ruining Oregon's forests! 


